
Accessibility statement for Catterick 
Parish Council. 

 
Catterick Parish Council is committed to making its website accessible in accordance with the 
Public Sectors Bodies (Website and Mobile Applications) (No.2) Accessibility Regulations 2018. 
This accessibility statement refers to https://www.catterickparishcouncil.co.uk 
 

Compliance status - Partially compliant. 
This website is partially compliant with the Web Content Accessibility Guidelines 
 version 2.1 AA standard, due to the non-compliances listed below. 
 

Non-accessible content. 
a) Non-compliance with the accessibility regulations 
Any older PDF documents may not be fully accessible to screen reader software. 
The accessibility regulations do not require us to fix PDFs or other documents published before 
23 September 2018 if they’re not essential to providing our services. For example, we do not plan 
to fix meeting minutes and agendas dating back to before September 2018. 
Any new PDFs or Word documents we publish will meet accessibility standards. 
PDFs from external forces may not be accessible. 
 
 
 
b) Some information from outside sources may not be compliant because we cannot ensure the 

quality of these external contributors. Use the contact information to report the issue. 

c) Alt image tags- may not be used in external sourced documents. This fails WCAG 2.1 success 

criterion 1.1.1 (non-text content). Use the contact information to report the issue.  

Feedback and Contact Information 
We’re always looking to improve the accessibility of this website. If you find any problems not 
listed on this page or think we are not meeting accessibility requirements, contact: 
 
Catterick Parish Clerk 

Email: catterickpc.dsk@gmail.com 

Call: 01748 811367 
 

Enforcement procedure. 
The Equality and Human Rights Commission (EHRC) is responsible for enforcing the Public 
Sector Bodies (Websites and Mobile Applications) (No. 2) Accessibility Regulations 2018 (the 
‘accessibility regulations’).  
If you’re not happy with how we respond to your complaint, contact the Equality Advisory and 
Support Service (EASS). 
 

Preparation of this accessibility statement. 
 
This statement was prepared on 24/11/2023. It was last reviewed on 24/11/2023. 
This website was last tested in April 2021. The test was carried out by Purple Creative Studio and 
included accessibility software testing and manual testing. 
We used this approach to review the entire website during this test. 
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